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April 24, 2024 
 
FCBC family & friends, 
 
Behind every great ministry, whether large or small, lies a hard-working office support staff. 
Their work behind the scenes makes those of us who are up front look even better. 
 
This is certainly true of First Central. I am grateful for the diligent and tireless efforts of Brenda 
Gelinas, Robin Warner, and Gail Grant. They have routinely gone above and beyond to provide 
whatever help is needed for our ministries to function. 
 
That being said, we are entering a season of change for our office support staff. Brenda Gelinas 
is leaving our staff at the end of May, as she and Bill Martin enter a new chapter as husband and 
wife. Robin Warner has been working remotely as she spends the bulk of the year in Florida. 
Gail Grant is nearing retirement. 
 
These situations prompted the elders to start the process of looking for a full-time, onsite office 
manager. The job description has been written and we are now accepting applications. Robin will 
assist us in training the new staff member so they can be successful in this position. 
 
If you are interested in being considered, please contact me directly. If you know of someone 
who might be qualified, encourage them to contact me as well. 
 
Please start praying that God leads us to the right person to join our team. 
 
 
Following His Footsteps, 
Pastor Mark Wheeler 


